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CAO Derik Brandt Resigns
Effective today, January 9, Derik Brandt has resigned from his position as CAO of Grey County. County Council and Brandt mutually believe the position was not the right fit for him or the County. Council thanks Brandt for his service and wishes him the best in the future.
CAO recruitment will resume in the coming days and updates will be given throughout the process. 
For more information please contact Director of Human Resources Grant McLevy at grant.mclevy@grey.ca or 519-372-0219 ext. 1291, or Warden Kevin Eccles at kevin.eccles@grey.ca or 519-372-0219 ext. 1225.
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